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Welcoming home the Honor Flight

Hundreds of people showed up at Central Wisconsin Airport to welcome home the WWII Veterans and volunteers
that had the opportunity to go to Washington D.C . While there they had a chance to see many places including the
National WWII Memorial. Family and supporters showed up to shake hands and say thank you to the smiling veter-
ans that had a very full day. 

The Honor Flight www.honorflight.org is a non-profit group that gives Veterans a chance to see the memorials that
are a tribute to them in whatever war they served, but primarily WWII.

Lorie & I were in attendance and proudly stood in line to honor these heroes. What do you do to support our vets? 


